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Town of Hampton  

Special Council Meeting 

Tuesday, June 5th, 2012, 1 pm 

Council Chambers 

 
A special meeting of Council was held in the Council Chambers at 27 Centennial Road on 
June 5th, 2012 commencing at 1:00 p.m.    

ATTENDANCE: 

Council: Mayor Ken Chorley   Deputy Mayor Gary Crossman  

Councillor Peter Behr  Councillor Dwight Bond   

Councillor Robert Doucet  

 

Staff:  Richard Malone, Town CAO  

Megan O’Brien Harrison, Clerk/Development Officer 

 

Delegation: Alan Hicks, Former Mayor and Commissioner of Oaths 

 

 

1. REGULAR SESSION – PUBLIC COUNCIL MEETING 
Mayor Chorley called the Open Session to order at 1:00 p.m.  

 
2. OATHS OF OFFICE 

Alan Hicks, former Mayor and Commissioner of Oaths, was invited to administer 
the Oath of office to Peter Behr. 
 
Alan Hicks swore in Peter Behr according to the Oath of Office for Councillor. 
 
Councillor Behr signed his Oaths of Office and Alan Hicks declared him sworn in 
for the term of four years as Councillor for the Town of Hampton. 
 
Mayor Chorley thanked Alan Hicks for administering the Oath of Office. 

 

3. ADJOURNMENT 

Moved by Councillor Doucet that the June 5th, 2012 Special Meeting of 

Council of the Town of Hampton be adjourned at 1:05 p.m.  

         

Motion Carried 

 

 


